
Well-being and achievement are at the heart of Grouville School so that we can all develop as life-
long learners and take responsibility for ourselves and the community 

 

 
 
What information will I receive about my child’s progress at school?  
(Reception-Year 6)  
 

We value parents as partners in your child’s education and as such we try to keep you regularly 
updated regarding your child’s progress.  
 

We use a range of assessment methods to make judgements regarding your child’s attainment and 
progress in relation to the Jersey Assessment Framework and Early Learning Goals and these will 
be shared with you via Parent Consultations as outlined below.   

 

Term Reporting Methods 

Autumn Term Parent/Child/Teacher Consultations 
 Additional appointments at teacher or parent request 
  
Spring Term  Parent/Child/Teacher Consultations 
 Additional appointments at teacher or parent request 
  
Summer Term End of Year Review 
 Additional appointments at teacher or parent request 

 

During Parent Consultations teachers will also share your child’s progress in respect of other 
key elements of being a successful learner such as their attitude to school life, behaviour, 
relationships, organisation and traits of a learner (Successful Learning Ingredients) and for 
Reception and Nursery this will focus on your child’s well-being and involvement and their 
characteristics of effective learning. You will also be informted of your child’s indivdual next 
steps with their learning so that you can continue to support them with consolidating these 
skills at home.  
  

We recognise that every child is unique and rates of progress or needs may differ from child 
to child therefore if your child’s class teacher has any concerns regarding your child’s progress 
in relation to their well-being or learning outside of Parent Consultation times, they will liaise 
with you directly to organise a convenient time for an additional meeting to take place. 
Equally, we encourage parents/carers to not wait until scheduled Parent Consultations if you 
have a concen or query regarding your child’s progress but to contact your child’s teacher in 
the first instance who will then liaise with the school SENCO to join if needed.  
 

At times throughout your child’s journey with us your child may receive some additional 
support through attending an intervention. If this is the case, you will receive additional 
feedback regarding specific progress made against their set targets.  
 


